From: Dena Blumenthal

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Dash-3 Amendment to HB-2525A
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 2:52:45 PM

Dear Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee,

I am writing to urge you to vote YES on the Dash-3 amendment to HB252A. This amendment requires that game
meat donated to charities be free of lead ammunition, which is highly toxic and poses a serious health risk to those
who might consume the meat, especially children.

Again, please vote YES on this amendment.
Thank you in advance.

With respect,
Dena Blumenthal

Dena Blumenthal
dena.blumenthal@gmail.com
Cell: 610-659-0109
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